Souder, Miller & Associates ¢ 401 W. Broadway ¢ Farmington, NM 87401
W A (505) 325-7535 ¢ (800) 519-0098 fax (505) 3260045

January 29, 2014
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Mr. Travis Marshall FEB O 3
Environmental Protection Specialist GRAND JUNC | 0
Colorado Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety DMS%\;{(;)FL OrFIcE
101 South 3™, Suite 301 RECLAMATION MINING & SAFETY

Grand Junction, CO 81501
Re: Extension Request for the Liberty Mine Permit No. M-2013-070-110-d Application Decision Date to

November 1, 2014, and a Request to Extend the Deadline for Response to the Preliminary Adequacy
Review to March 6, 2014

Dear Mr. Marshall:

Pursuant to our conversation regarding the Bureau of Land Management requirement for an Environmental
Assessment to satisfy the permit requirements, Souder, Miller and Associates on behalf of Liberty Mining,
LLC, respectfully requests the application decision date be extended to November 1, 2014.

Additionally, in regards to the above stated request, Souder, Miller and Associates also respectfully

requests the deadline for response to the Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety, Preliminary
Adequacy Review letter dated January 28, 2014 be extended to March 6, 2014.

Thank you for your consideration in extending these deadlines.

Sincerely,
Agents for Liberty Mining, LLC, Souder, Miller and Associates

Cyl:xthia Gray,
Senior Scientjst

cc: Liberty Mining, LLC
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